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Stroud, Alfie

From: Lisa Thompson 

Sent: 22 February 2018 10:03

To: Stroud, Alfie

Cc: Ana Mercedes

Subject: Photos of Samples - Application Ref: 2016/5635/L. Flat 1, 14 Ferncroft Avenue

Good Morning Alfie, 

 

Please find attached one picture of our sample architrave and four pictures of our sample brick. 

 

During our recent renovations on the rest of the flat we had bespoke architraves made to match the existing 

ones. We made these for the new openings on the bathroom door and 2nd bedroom door. We have lots of 

spare architrave left over so I am hoping to use this same one again. If it runs out we will get the same 

carpentry company to make some more. 

 

The photos of the brick was taken outside the back of the house next to the kitchen window. 

 

Please let me know if you require anything further. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Lisa 
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On Wed, Feb 21, 2018 at 4:58 PM, Stroud, Alfie <Alfie.Stroud@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Hi Lisa, 

  

Thanks. 

  

I don’t think I do need any more on landscaping – although permit me to double check this tomorrow. I mean only 

that the lamppost notice you saw indicates when the consultation ends, which allows us to begin to determine the 

application. Clearly, that end is only today or Saturday, as you said, so it will take me a few days at least to tie up, if 

everything is in order. 

  

Alfie 

--  
Alfie Stroud  
Senior Planner (Conservation)  
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2784 
 

     

  


